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US Army Corps 
of Engineers ® 

Rock Island District 

This public notice is to solicit comments on the proposed project. POC:  Kirsten Brown, Tele:  309/794-5369 
Kirsten.L.Brown@usace.army.mil 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Sponsor:  US Army Corps of Engineers Issued: September 20, 2022 

Special Public Notice for the Issuance of Regional Permit 48 
for Residential Developments 

1. Regional Permit 48 for Residential Developments has been issued and is available on our 
website at the following location: 

https://www.mvr.usace.army.mil/Missions/Regulatory/Permits/. 

2. Regional Permit 48 authorizes the discharge of dredged and/or fill materials in Waters of 
the U.S. (WOTUS) in Iowa for residential developments which result in a total loss of up to 2.0 
acres of WOTUS, including up to 1,000 linear feet of stream bed loss. 

3. Point of Contact:  Comments or questions concerning this notice may be directed to Mrs. 
Kirsten Brown via email at Kirsten.L.Brown@usace.army.mil, or by phone at (309) 794-5369. 

Mrs. Kirsten Brown 
Senior Project Manager, Iowa Branch-W 
Regulatory Division 

REQUEST TO POSTMASTERS: Please post this NOTICE TO EDITORS:  This notice is provided as 
notice conspicuously and continuously until the background information for your use in formatting 
expiration date specified at the top of page 1. news stories.  This notice is not a contract for classified 

display advertising. 
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